
• 

Joseph L. Hammel 
Attorney at Law 
110 East Main Street 
P.O. Box 149 
Caledoni~, MN 55921-0149 

March 18, 1996 

Re: A-5522 Spring Grove (Ladsten Petition; 0.8 acre) 

Dear Mr. Hammel: 

Pursuant to the petitioners' request, the Municipal Board will take no further action on the 
above-described annexation 

PDL:ry 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Robert Hillman, City Clerk/Administrator 
Michael Wiste, Spring Grove Township Clerk 
A Peter Johnson, Houston County Auditor 
Tom Trumper, MnDOT Cartographic Unit 




